
Song Leader: Peter Hoeppner 

Pianist: Marla Sanca   Electric Piano: Lianna Hoeppner 

Worship in Singing  

Call to Worship  –  Daniel Schulz 

Announcements & Offering 

Offertory – Peter Hoeppner/Shirley Unrau 

Worship in Singing 

Special Number – Odessa Unrau 

Missions Trip Report – Vancouver Missions Team 

Communion 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Events in the Community 

September 20th, 4:30pm – 7:30pm Come to Winkler Bible Camp 

for our annual fall supper.  Meal includes turkey, stuffing 

potatoes and more.  Free-will offering.  

September 24th – 25th - Mothers and daughters (ages 8 and up) 

are invited to join us in a flashback to the 80’s for our 2016 

Mother Daughter Retreat at Winkler Bible Camp.  Our guest 

speakers will be mother and daughter Eleanor and Katie Friesen.  

For more information, or to register, visit our website 

www.winklerbiblecamp.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Glencross          

Mennonite Church 
www.glencrosschurch.com   

Box 1719, Morden, MB  R6M 1B5  ~   204-822-3864 
 9:30am Sunday School  10:040am Worship Service  

Sunday September 11, 2016 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be of good courage, and he shall strengthen your 

heart, all ye that hope in the Lord.  Psalm 31:24 
 

 

 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


This Week 

Tuesday, Sept. 13  Council meeting 

Wednesday, Sept 14 – 7pm – Sr. Youth, location TBA. 

Sr. Youth is for all students going into grades 9-12. 

Next Sunday’s message – Harold Giesbrecht 

 

Sunday School classes began again this morning! 

Thank you to all who are volunteering – we are beginning 

the year with all teaching and helper positions filled!! 

Attention Parents/Students: 

Scripture memory verses are now available on the church 

website - www.glencrosschurch.com. So if you miss a 

Sunday or misplace your papers, please check it out to 

stay on track with scripture memory! 

Coming Up 

Jr. Youth 

Monday, Sept. 19
th

, 7pm - Jr. Youth @ Nathan & Tina 

Unrau’s house.  Jr. Youth is open to all students going 

into grades 6-8. 

Matt and Jenn’s Care Group will meet at their house 

Thursday, Sept. 22, 7:30pm.  We will be discussing Study 

Material options for this year.  If you have any suggestions, please 

bring the material or information along. 

Young Married’s 

Friday, Sept. 23
rd

, 5:30pm – Young Married’s cell group 

kick-off @ Nathan & Rosemarie’s.  All couples married 10 

years or less are welcome. 

Baby Dedication Service is being planned with a tentative 

date of Sunday, Oct. 23.  If you would like to dedicate 

your child, please contact Pastor Peter. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ladies Fellowship  is doing a Mom’s Pantry Fundraiser.  

Forms have been distributed to your mailboxes.  Please 

take the time to look them over and place your orders.  

Thank-you. 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder:  Ladies Fellowship offers support to 

camp workers and Bible School students during their 

first 2 years of work/studies.  Forms are available on the 

LF bulletin board. 

Throughout the month of October the mission board is again 

preparing to collect goods for Union Gospel Mission.  This 

includes non-perishable food items, fresh produce, clothes, 

hygiene items, cleaning supplies, etc.  Please think about what 

you are able to contribute to that ministry.   If you are               

willing to make a delivery to UGM with what has been                          

collected, talk to one of the mission board                                

members. 

To Parents with Young Children – In response to some concerns 

expressed at our last Membership Meeting about the nursery being 

crowded, the B&A Board has purchased a couch for the Pastor’s 

study so that it can be used by nursing mothers during the Service.  

We, as a church, are so thankful for the many young families with 

children that are attending on Sunday mornings and hope to be a 

place where families with young children are always welcome.  The 

Ministerial would also like to encourage parents of children to be 

sensitive to others in the sanctuary if their children become overly 

restless.  The nursery and the pastor’s study are available for 

parents and their children during these times.  Your ideas on how 

we can make the worship service as family friendly as possible and 

at the same time provide a place for others to hear and participate 

in the service can be brought to the members of Ministerial. 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/

